
ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF CONSENT TO RECEIVE ELECTRONIC SERVICE 

 

 The United States Air Force consents to receive electronic service, per 124 C.F.R. § 
124.19(i)(3)(ii), in the Permit Appeal for Joint Base Elmendorf-Richardson’s Hazardous Waste 
Permit (Permit No. AK8 57002 8649). All documents can be directed to the recipients listed 
below: 

 
Maj Steven McKevett 
510 Hickam Ave, Bldg 250, Bay A 
Travis AFB, CA 94535 

Via email: Steven.mckevett@us.af.mil  
 

Mr. Michael Casillo  
1500 W. Perimeter Road, Ste. 3750  
Joint Base Andrews, MD 20762 

 Via email: Michael.casillo@us.af.mil  

 

This Acknowledgment of Consent was electronically served on vidargas.nick@epa.gov 
and R10-ORA@epa.gov on 31 October 2023. 

 

Date: 31 October 2023 

 

_______________________ 
Maj Steven McKevett 
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